oL [ 2¢

Shenaz Choudhal_'x

From: . Peter Wright

Sent: 08 May 2018 20:43

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Cc: Nona Wright

Subject: RVR ( Bodiam to Robertsbridge junction) Order

To The Right Hon Christopher Grayling MP Secretary of State for Transport

Dear Mr Grayling

[ have come to the conclusion that the whole world has gone barking mad. We have endured years of CPO’s
taken out by the department of transport with the aim of ensuring a swift stream of traffic from the M25 to
the coast. The massive works undertaken from Tonbridge to Tunbridge Wells have been wonderful and
eased the problems experienced for years both before and during the works.

To then even consider stopping the A21 traffic south of Flimwell fourteen times a day just to satisfy the
needs of railway enthusiasts who already have plenty of track to play on ( it’s not a civic amenity- it’s a toy
for a minority) seems extraordinary. Traffic will pile up, accidents will increase, local businesses will be
inconvenienced and local voters will be incensed.

Please deny this ridiculous scheme.
Thank you for considering my point of view.
Yours

Peter Wright.

Peter Wright

Over 32 years experience in all aspects of residential property in London and South East
England.
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